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Langer EMV-Technik GmbH - Information regarding COVID-19 
 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 

We are aware of our responsibility towards our customers, partners and suppliers and act decisively to meet all 

challenges. 

The following goals are important to us: 

▪ We support the measures to reduce the spread of COVID-19 by maintaining our business contacts mainly by 

telephone and video conference. If necessary, as for EMC consultations, personal contact is organized under 

the specified hygiene guidelines. 

▪ We produce the EMC measurement technology you need in the usual high quality. Our suppliers may 

experience delays in delivery due to the current situation. We already take this into account when you place 

your order when indicating the delivery time. Thank you for your understanding in case of possible delivery 

delays. 

▪ In order to ensure the health of our employees and the people in our shared environment, we maintain the 

specified safety distances between each other and do not take business trips. 

We take the following measures: 

▪ Our employees are regularly informed about the current situation and the necessary hygiene and conduct 

rules.  

▪ Due to changing office presence we are still available during our core working hours from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Outside these times, send an e-mail to your contact person at our company - he/she will call you back 

immediately. 

▪ We pay attention to a safe execution of our consulting and seminar activities. We attach great importance to 

special compliance with the hygiene rules, e.g. through small group sizes. 

Trade fairs such as EMV 2020 in Cologne were cancelled or postponed due to COVID-19. Of course we will, as 

far as possible, use the alternative dates set up by the organizers. 

Please inform yourself on our homepage: www.langer-emv.com 

 
 
Kind regards and stay healthy! 
 
Gunter Langer 
Executive Director 
Langer EMV-Technik GmbH 


